SANDRINGHAM HOUSE

To:  The Pupils in Year 7 at Collége Stella Maris
c/o Mrs Woodhead

The Queen wishes me to thank you very much for your splendid cards
and the kind messages you have sent for Christmas and the New Year.

Following a year of special birthday celebrations for both Her Majesty
and The Duke of Edinburgh, The Queen is most grateful for your

thoughtfulness in writing as you did and hopes you, too, had a happy
Christmas and peaceful New Year.
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